From: Willum Kent 
Sent: 08 March 2019 20:00
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Application no19/00250/OUT

Mr W H Kent.  Penny point, Manor road, Gt. Bourton Banbury, OX17 1QT

On Fri, 8 Mar 2019, 12:43 Planning, <Planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> wrote:
[bookmark: m_-5602851779149936456__MailEndCompose]Good Afternoon, 
 
Please could you supply your postal address so that we can register your comments against the application. 
 
Thank you
Regards
Development Management 
Place & Growth Directorate

Cherwell District Council
Extension: 7006
Direct Tel: 01295 227006 
mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 
Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
 
 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Willum Kent 
Sent: 06 March 2019 20:37
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Application no19/00250/OUT
 
     I am sending you this e-mail in response to the planning application  crockwell
farm. I am opposed to the building  of 2 bungalows, one of whichwill built on a former sheep dip.
     Manor Road is mostly  a single track road with no passing places unless you use peoples drives.
     We have delivery  vehicles of every description  delivering  their  goods  whether  it
be oil, gas, coal or groceries  or stuff what people buy on line. They deliver from 
early morning to gone 10.00o'clock at night.
 If permission is  granted  for the planning application what will happen to the rest of
the farm,i ie10 acres. 39 acres have been sold already. 
   More Houses???? 
 I am also worried about the state of the road, are the lorries going carve up the grass verges  because the residents try to keep their property's  tidy.
 
 Regards  W H Kent 

